NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

In accordance with West Virginia Code §8-31-1, notice is hereby given that the County of Ohio will conduct a public hearing to receive public comment on an Application for Cable TV Franchise submitted by  Massillon Cable TV, Inc. The Public Hearing will take place in Room 215 of the City-County Building, 1500 Chapline St, Wheeling WV 26003 at 6:00 pm on Tuesday, August 3, 2021 prior to the Ohio County Commission meeting.
Any persons interested in commenting may submit written comments to the above address prior to the hearing or may attend the hearing and verbally express their comments.  Both oral and written comments that are received prior to the hearing shall be put on record.  Any comments received after the conclusion of the public hearing will not be accepted.

Randel A. Russell
Administrator
